
Gaudeamus Fair 2011
 

  

 

 

14 giugno 2011 

Dear colleagues, 
  
we found this e-mail on your website. 
  
Please allow me to take a few minutes of your time to briefly inform you about the 18th 
European Education and Lifelong Learning Exhibition Gaudeamus 2011. 
  
The fair will be held in Brno, Czech Republic from the 1st to the 4th November 2011. 
  
I would like to present the fair as a great opportunity for your school to address more than 
30 000 students from Czech Republic and Slovakia, who will come to visit the fair. 
  
Do not miss the application deadline, which is the 24th June 2011 and register now for the 
greatly reduced prices! 
  
More information, prices and application forms can be found at: 
http://www.gaudeamus.cz/?id=en/main 
  
I wish you a great and succesfull day and look forward to meeting you again at the 
Gaudeamus Exhibition in Brno 2011. 
  
Best regards, 
Bc. Pavel Mikula 
Manager 
International Education Exhibition Gaudeamus 
MP-Soft, a.s. 
Príkop 4, 604 16 Brno, Czech Republic 
Mobile: +420 777 278 051 
E-mail: mikula.jr@mp-soft.cz 
Web: www.gaudeamus.cz 

 


